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Date: October 13, 2015 
 
To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From: Carlyle S. Workman, Public Works Manager 
  
Subject: Sanitary Sewer Management Plan Update 
 
Recommendation: 
Accept the Sanitary Sewer Management Plan Update dated July 2015. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
No fiscal impact. 
 
Background:  
On May 2, 2006, the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) adopted Order No. 
2006-003 (Order) which established general Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for all 
publicly owned or operated sanitary sewer systems within the State of California. 
 
The WDRs require that owners and operators of sewer collection systems develop and 
implement a Sewer System Management Plan (SSMP) with the goal of reducing SSOs.  In 
short, the SSMP is a document that details how a specific sewer collection system is 
operated, maintained, repaired, and funded.  
 
Changes in regulations and procedures necessitate revisions to the SSMP.  This document is 
an update to the City’s original SSMP. 
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Attachment: 
Sanitary Sewer Management Plan Update July 2015 


